IRVINE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT AND
TUSTIN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Irvine, California
Joint Meeting
January 11, 1994

CALL TO ORDER

The Joint Meeting of the Irvine Unified School District Board of Education and the Tustin Unified School District Board of Education was
called to order by Presidents Regele and Tuchman at 4:30 p.m., in the [USD Administration Center, 5050 Barranca Parkway, Irvine, CA.

ROLL CALL

IUSD Members Present:
Tom Burnham, Mary Ellen Hadley, Margic Wakeham, Mike Regele

Members Absent:
None

TUSD Members Present:
Jane Bauer, Nancy Cast, Todd Ferguson, Bud Henry, Gloria Matta Tuchman

Members Absent:
None

TUSD Student Member:
Scott Sveslosky

IUSD Staff:

David E. Brown, Superintendent

Sue Long, Deputy Superintendent, Personnel Services

Paul Reed, Deputy Superintendent, Business Services

Dean Waldfogel, Deputy Superintendent, Curriculum and Instruction
Donna Wilkerson, Superintendent's Executive Assistant

TUSD Staff:

David Andrews, Superintendent

Paul Fisher, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services
Peggy Lynch, Assistant Superintendent, Instructional Services
Donna Burt, Facilitator, Administrative Services

Other IUSD/TUSD Staff:
Natalye Black, Duffy Clark, Mary Cliff, Greg Cops, Steve Garretson, Ken Horner, Bev Huff, Leah Laule, Corinne Loskot, Gail Rothman

Discussion of Shared High School/s in North Irvine and East Tustin

David Brown and David Andrews provided background information on the discussions which have occurred, at the staff level, regarding the
feasibility of a joint high school. Both expressed their excitement about the possibility of combining financial and human resources to create a
unique educational experience -- a 21st century school.

Both Boards generated a list of questions to be explored prior to making a decision of whether or not to proceed with planning. Staff was
directed to prepare a process and timeline for addressing questions within the next 90 to 120 days. Staff was further directed to confer with local
legislators, legal counsel, The Irvine Company, Chamber of Commerce, and employee organizations to ascertain the level of interest for this
concept. The list of questions raised is attached to and made a part of these minutes.

No action was taken.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:50 p.m.



Mike Regele David E. Brown

President Superintendent



